
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

To:  All Medi-Cal PCPs 

From:   IEHP – Provider Relations  

Date:  June 29, 2022  

Subject:         REMINDER - KidVaxGrant Program Deadline Approaching  

 

Inland Empire Health Plan (IEHP) would like to remind providers that the State of California is offering grant 

funding to medical organizations enrolled in the federal Vaccines for Children Program (VFC). The California 

VFC Program is managed by the California Department of Public Health Immunization Branch and is currently 

investing a total of approximately $10 million to fund the current KidsVaxGrant opportunity. 

 

Please note, the KidVaxGrant application deadline has been extended to July 15, 2022, or when all funds have 

been disbursed.  

 

For further information and the application link to this grant opportunity can be found on the Physicians for a 

Healthy California website:  https://www.phcdocs.org/Programs/CalVaxGrant 

 

 

 

As a reminder, all communications sent by IEHP can also be found on our Provider portal at:  

http://www.iehp.org> Providers > Plan Updates > Correspondence 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the IEHP Provider Relations Team at  

(909) 890-2054 or (866) 223-4347 or email ProviderServices@iehp.org 
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